ATLAS CARPET CARE

From: "donna kidwell-diehiman" <kidweld@gm.sbac.edu>
To: <atlascarpetcare@windstream.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2013 7:57 AM

Subject: referral

We have used Atlas Carpet Care for several years at Ft. Clarke Middle School and have never
been disappointed. They are dependable, prompt, work efficiently and provide a high quality of
service to our school each and every time. I was so satisfied with their performance that I now
use them regularly in my home!

Donna Kidwell

principal

Ft. Clarke Middle School
352 333-2800



